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Overview 
 
On June 4, 2018, between 9:30 a.m. and 1 p.m., members of the Strategic Planning team initiated the first in a 
series of student-focused pop-up shops. The student survey crafted through Survey Monkey was also distributed. 
There were two stations set up – one inside near the bookstore, and another outside next to all the event tables. 
The outside table was next to the check-in table for the event which provided free nachos and ice-cream. 
 
As part of the student engagement process, students were queried on various aspects of their HCC experience 
and administered the strategic planning student feedback survey. Students were also encouraged to sign the 
challenge coin after taking the survey to display their commitment to HCC and Embracing Houston’s Future.  
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